
Who will be our House Captains 

for 2018 -19?  
 

Next week we will find out who will be 

our House Captains for the new year. 

Y6 children have been given the task of 

writing a short speech to convince their 

fellow house members in Y6 why they 

should be captains. 

The speeches will focus on how they show honesty, respect, self-control, kindness 

and perseverance in their school life and why they would be a great role model for 

the whole school to look up to. The New House Captains for 2018-19 will be an-

nounced in Friday’s assembly next week. 
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As mentioned last week, 

we will soon be sending 

out a new data collection 

form to all parents. This 

sheet enables us to com-

ply with new GDPR regu-

lations and it is essential 

that you return it even if 

you think we have your 

details already. 

We will be using the 

email addresses you pro-

vide for us to develop a 

mailing list which will 

help us among other 

things to deliver the 

newsletter electronically.  

We will also be asking 

for a second emergency 

contact number in line 

with the government’s 

new guidance in Keep-

ing children Safe In Edu-

cation 2018. 

(In most cases we already 
have at least two so in 
those cases will need no 
further details)  

Data collection Forms 

Coleshill C of E Primary 

New Reception 

Open Morning 

27/09, 10-11am 

Y6 Photo’s 01/10 

 INSET DAYS 
2018/19 
 

5th November 
7th January 
22nd July 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Attendance  

w/c 10/9/18 

RL 100 

RW 97.50 

1J 95.17 

1B 98.21 

2R 98.97 

2C 93.67 

3BM 100 

3R 92.96 

4B 94.67 

4C 98.71 

5JG 97.42 

5G 97.59 

6F 95.17 

6J 97.93 

Whole School 96.99 

National 96.1 

Please see over 

Newsletter 

Slight change to mornings 

As we are still awaiting the completion of our new classroom and sheltered area, we 

will slightly change our morning routines in preparation for the poorer weather. 

Door opening times remain at 8:45am with entry through classroom doors ending at 

8:55am.  

We encourage you, particularly on poor weather days to arrive close to that time. This 

is due to the very limited shelter we have around the school. However, when it is a 

wet day, parents of Reception and Year 1 children may make their way round to use 

the small shelter outside Miss Jones’ room and on the Infant playground.  

If your child started in Reception this year, please could you fill in our online ques-
tionnaire to help us improve our processes. Please see the link on the home page 
of the school website—www.coleshillprimary.org.uk/home/reception-survey  

http://www.coleshillprimary.org.uk/home/reception-survey


Y4 SWIMMING 
Class 4C will be swimming next Tuesday 25th September.  

 

100% ATTENDANCE 

We will not be having a non-uniform day for 100% attendance. However, the attendance team will 
be reviewing the reward for 100% class attendance. 

P A G E  2  C O L E S H I L L  C  O F  E  P R I M A R Y  

At Coleshill we love dogs, ball games, scooters and bikes. It is 

always good to see our children being active on the way to 

school; walking, cycling and using their scooters.  

However please remember that pets, ball games and scooters 

are not permitted on the school playgrounds before or after 

school.  

Please place scooters/bikes in the shelter provided before entering the playground. Thank you for your consider-

ation and help in this matter.  

Our Zone Board 
Understanding how our 

zone board works is really 

helpful for you as parents so 

we have created a Parent 

Guide for you. 

When the behaviour team 

spoke to pupils and staff and 

parents in the Summer Term, 

one thing that came out 

clearly was a desire to keep 

standards really high and 

consistent across the whole 

school. 

Our motto during our train-

ing days at the beginning of 

term was ‘last year’s gold is 

this year’s silver!’ We want 

that sense of raising stand-

ards to be in all every  area of 

the school, We’re proud to 

be at Coleshill and we’re aim-

ing high. 

We are currently completing 

our updated behaviour policy 

which will be available soon 

on our website and replace 

the existing policy. 

 


